tonference between the Dominion and the provinces for the consideration
?’f the recommendations of the Rowell-Sirois commission. We trust that
1t will be possible for you and your colleagues to make similar arrange-
Ments to enable you to attend a conference at some mutually convenient
date towards the middle of that month.

Yours Sincerely,

(Signed) W. L. MACKENZIE KING.
PS. It is the Government’s intention to have this communication
tabled in both Houses of Parliament, on Thursday, November 7, immedi-

ately after the opening proceedings. I would ask that, meanwhile, the .
Communication itself might be regarded as confidential.
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